
Apple Cinnamon Puree & Applesauce Pouches
Recall Nov. 16, 2023

Nov. 16: Elevated levels of lead, potentially causing acute toxicity, have been detected
in certain apple cinnamon puree and applesauce products. Some kids got really sick
eating certain brands of applesauce pouches, and now the FDA is pulling them off the
shelves to keep everyone safe. Investigators believe the cinnamon is the source of the
contamination. As of Nov. 16, 2023, there have been 34 reports of illness.

Products affected:

● WanaBana apple cinnamon fruit puree pouches (all lot codes and expiration
dates): Sold nationally through multiple retailers including Amazon, Dollar Tree,
and other online outlets.

● Schnucks brand cinnamon-flavored applesauce pouches and variety pack: Sold
at Schnucks and Eatwell Markets grocery stores.

● Weis brand cinnamon applesauce pouches (specific lots of UPC 041497216123):
sold at Weis grocery stores.

What to do if you have the product(s): If you’ve got any of these apple pouches at
home, don’t eat them or give them to anyone else. Toss them out or take them back to
where you bought them to get your money back.

https://www.fda.gov/food/outbreaks-foodborne-illness/investigation-elevated-lead-levels-applesauce-pouches-november-2023?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery



